24445 Alder Drive Lake Forest, CA 92630 (949) 455-0055 2002 AUG 15 PM 1: 24

Barron Wyn Wellman

August 14, 2002

The Honorable Bill Bogard Mayor, City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Avenue Suite 237 Pasadena, California 91109

Dear Mayor Bogard:

As you know, at your pleasure and with the City Council's confirmation, I have served as an advisor on parking matters in Old Pasadena as a Commissioner on the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission since November, 2000. I have now sold my business, Papyrus, and as such no longer qualify for participation on this commission.

Please accept my resignation from this body effective immediately.

I want to thank you for the opportunity of serving my community and hope my services have been of assistance to Old Pasadena as well as the city and its staff.

Sincerely,

Barron Wellman

Cc: Marilyn Buchanan, Chairwoman, OPPMZAC Maggie Campbell, Executive Director, O.P.M.D.